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   October 2008

Dear Praying Friends,
 
The last  few weeks have been tense politically here in Santa Cruz. The division between  the eastern 
and western sides of the country is becoming more intense.   Things have calmed down a bit and we 
want to let you know some needs for prayer. 

We have begun a children’s club in 27 de Mayo on  Saturdays.  We feel this is a way to  begin to in-
fluence the children before they  fall prey to the many temptations of the area.  We also hope to 
reach their parents and influence in the homes.  Many of the children are starved for love and 
attention.  Please pray that God’s word would have an impact on them.

In Toronjal the men continue to prepare themselves for leadership.  They have been attending 
classes of training and show a real love for the Lord’s work.   They are looking for a property for 
the church and are having benches made to accommodate new people.  We are encouraged by  their 
zeal to go on.  Pray for an evangelistic campaign we plan for November.      

We have found a new openness among our neighbors as the political tension has arisen.  Many of 
our neighbors were unknown to us as they  live behind walls and very rarely  even come to  the 
door. Yet  this scare has made people much more open.  We are planning to invite those who wish to 
come to a Bible study in our home.  We have been praying for some time for  an opening and it 
seems the Lord is providing it.  Thank you for your prayer that  God’s word would penetrate this 
group.

Also  please pray  for the workers in a construction site next  to our house.  Pray the Lord would use 
the tracts they have been given to speak to their hearts.
 

                                                                                                           Your missionaries,
                                                                            

                                                                                                                 The Rackes
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